
Introductory meet on Space Technology for teachers of High Schools/PU Colleges 

 

Planet Aerospace conducted a one-day introductory meet on Space Science & Technology for teachers 

of high schools and PU colleges on 30th July 2024. The meet, held at Hotel Paakashaala, Kanakapura 

Road attracted over 35 teachers from different schools and colleges. The meet began with an introduction 

to Planet Aerospace and its objectives of sharing scientific knowledge with the society. Presentations 

were made by Planet Aerospace members supported by appropriate exhibits to convey the intricacies of 

space technology and its applications. During the ensuing discussions, several teachers expressed their 

desire to conduct workshops at their schools in association with Planet Aerospace for the benefit and 

awareness of their students. Planet Aerospace will be happy to be associated with such activities  

 

   

    

 


